CRAFT-TURNEY WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
JACKSONVILLE, TX - CHEROKEE COUNTY
PARTIAL RESCINSION OF DO NOT USE ORDER

October 12, 2018
5:50 PM

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality has informed Craft-T urney Water
Supply that the “Do Not Use Order” issued on October 3, 2018, can be rescinded for

normal household use and consumption for all customers EXCEPT the 11

connections located near the vicinity of the backflow incident. These 11
connections will be notified directly to remain under the DO NOT USE ORDER,
except for flushing toilets. Customers may notice a chlorine smell due to increased

levels of chlorine.

Affected customers can contact the Craft Turney WSC Office at 903-586-9301 for

more information.
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